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Abstract
Farm animal welfare is a concern of growing importance. Citizens, governments, producers and traders in all continents now consider farm animal welfare as an integral component of their ethics and policies. Legislation and regulations are being established in many countries, and private voluntary schemes have been adopted by companies worldwide, in response to consumer and public demand for improved farm welfare in the end products. 

These decisions are no longer an exclusive prerogative of industrialised countries. Some Developing Countries’ governments and NGOs have started to see positive impacts of raising farm animal welfare standards on the livelihood of small farmers and on the environment, as well as market opportunities in a global market where the demand for higher-welfare products is on the rise. The growing consumer demand for ethically and sustainably produced food around the world represents an important incentive to develop a lasting alliance between farmers and consumers.

However mechanisms to improve standards, such as private schemes, labelling and financial assistance to producers have all in the past few years been treated as a potential trade barrier.  As the WTO rules don’t specifically mention animal welfare, and little discussion has occurred on this issue under the Doha Round, interpretation of the rules has been left to panels.   An increasing number of bilateral trade agreements now have references to animal welfare, including those with developing countries.

The session’s aim is to show the benefits delivered to developed and developing countries using examples from private schemes and in situ methods to raise farm standards, and identify ways to promote animal welfare through the international trade whilst remaining compatible with trade rules by bringing together representatives of different constituencies and WTO member states.

The recent Forum on Global Aspects of Farm Animal Welfare (22-23 April 2008) and the upcoming Conference on Global Trade and Farm Animal Welfare (20-21 January 2009), organised by the promoters of this session in co-ordination with the European Commission, show that bringing together stakeholders from different constituencies with a shared desire to co-operate for the advancement of animal welfare can produce important shared projects and effective results.

The panel will offer different observation points to the issue, in a joint attempt to identify ways to advance farm animal welfare through the rules of international trade.
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